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Dear Jeremy, 

I note the recent publication of the statutory guidance for local authorities on elective home 
education and that there is an oral statement scheduled for 6 June.  

In my capacity as Committee Chair, I have received correspondence from people across Wales 
regarding issues around elective home education, and would therefore like to seek a further update 
on the two sets of draft Regulations which were consulted on in 2020:  

• Children Act 2004 Database (Wales) Regulations

• Education (Information about Children in Independent Schools) (Wales) Regulations

The written statement on 12 May which accompanied the statutory guidance said that work on the 
database was “progressing” but it would be helpful if we could have greater clarity on the exact 
timescales for this.  In previous correspondence to us in May 2022, you outlined the intention to make 
the regulations in September 2022, in time for implementation for April 2023.  

Y Pwyllgor Plant, Pobl Ifanc 
ac Addysg 
— 
Children, Young People  
and Education Committee 

Senedd Cymru 
Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN 

SeneddPlant@senedd.cymru 
senedd.cymru/SeneddPlant 

0300 200 6565 

— 
Welsh Parliament 

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN 
SeneddChildren@senedd.wales 

senedd.wales/SeneddChildren 
0300 200 6565 

Jeremy Miles MS 
Minister for Education and Welsh Language 

CYPE(6)-16-23 - Paper to note 2

https://www.gov.wales/sites/default/files/publications/2023-05/elective-home-education-guidance.pdf
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gov.wales%2Flocal-authority-education-databases&data=05%7C01%7CNaomi.Stocks%40senedd.wales%7Cbe2b82beb4ad4b071d2b08db553294a1%7C38dc5129340c45148a044e8ef2771564%7C0%7C0%7C638197447945442871%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=xYNuZ1T8cdl08XcLKjwVbEB4NGxeRLzDArFrmjOvkgs%3D&reserved=0
https://business.senedd.wales/documents/s125414/Letter%20from%20the%20Chair%20of%20the%20Children%20Young%20People%20and%20Education%20Committee%20to%20the%20Minister%20for%20Educ.pdf


I also note that the written statement said that the handbook for home educators would be published 
“soon”. Can you give an indication of when this likely to be?  

I appreciate you may be planning to give further details as part of the statement on 6 June, but if you 
could provide some details ahead of this statement, I would greatly appreciate it.  

Yours sincerely, 

Jayne Bryant MS 

Chair 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 
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